On The Cover...

The State of Connecticut Department of Public Safety administers a rigorous inspection program to assure the public that all amusement rides are assembled, constructed and maintained in a safe manner. Under the program, **each and every** amusement ride operated in Connecticut must be reviewed by a Professional Engineer.

Last year, for example, Marc Goodin and Arthur Falcone of **Meehan & Goodin** reviewed many rides for scores of clients throughout the State.

So whether it's the "Twisted Sister" at Lake Compounce, the "Monster" at Quassy or the Kiddy-Go-Round at your local fair, we at **Meehan & Goodin** will continue working to see that you and your family have a fun-filled and safe summer.

After Hours...



Richard and Donna Meehan welcomed their first grandchild, Sean Christopher Meehan, Jr., born in Japan on January 20, 2000 weighing in at a whopping 10 lbs. 3 oz.

They have just returned from Japan where they spent a week visiting with their son and daughter-in-law getting to know baby Sean.

News You Can Use... New ALTA/ACSM Standards

Have you seen the "new" 1999 Minimum Standard Detail Requirements for ALTA/ ACSM Land Title Surveys?

Check out our Website to see how you can download a copy from the Internet.

387 North Main Street
Manchester, CT 06040
Phone: (860) 643-2520
Facsimile: (860) 649-880
e-mail: info@meehangoc



Meehan & Goodin Engineers - Surveyors, P.C

Meehan & Goodin

Engineers - Surveyors, P.C.

Spring 2000 Newsletter

Have Fun!!!



Spring is in the air! Along with the birds and buds that the warm weather will coax from their winter slumber, the landscape will soon be dotted with that other sign of summer- carnivals, fairs and amusement rides.

Recent media attention has raised the level of concern regarding the safety of amusement rides leading consumers and potential fairgoers to ask "Just how safe is that ride?"

Viewers of the recent **Discovery Channel** series on roller coasters may also wonder whether the "little" rides at their local carnivals and church fairs receive the same attention and vigorous adherence to safety standards as their big brothers.

Continued on the inside...

We Provide the "Complete Package"...



From initial feasibility studies, through survey, design, permitting, construction and certifications we are ready to guide your project to success!

Call us today to see how we can assist you on your next project. (860) 643-2520

- Richard Meehan, LLS
- Marc Goodin, PE
- E. Russell Johnston III, PE
- Robert E. Dahn, LLS
- Arthur J. Falcone, PE
- Vernon S. Reed, Jr., LLS

How Can We Help You Today?

Open for Business Civil/Survey



Recently featured in the Hartford Courant, the Second North School building in East Hartford now houses **Tastebuds**, a new banquet facility. We are proud to have worked with Capitol Studio Architects on the adaptive reuse of this historic structure.

Under Construction Structural Engineering



Construction is rapidly progressing for the new Valvoline Instant Oil Change in Glastonbury. Meehan & Goodin provided structural design services for Dan Wright **Architects** for this project.

On The Web...



To learn more about our firm. visit us at our Website www.meehangoodin.com

Open For Business Civil/Survey



Hungry visitors to the Buckland Hills in Manchester can now enjoy lunch or dinner at the new Burger King Restaurant. We are happy to have provided the "Complete Package" to M.H.C., Inc. and help them to get up and running on schedule.

Open For Business Civil Engineering



When Town Fair Tire of East Hartford needed to relocate their outlet in a hurry, they turned to Meehan & Goodin for the "Complete Package." We were able to meet their fast track schedule and design their new facility on a "difficult" parcel.

Land Use Development Seminars...



We offer free seminars on land use evaluation, development and planning, as well as on the latest survey standards and codes.

Call Richard Meehan for more information about how to set up

a seminar for your group at your location.